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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

The proposed action to limit OSV use/areas will be extremely detrimental to the residents of mono and inyo

counties. Not only will the proposal not achieve its goals of "promote safety of all users, provide access, and

enhance public enjoyment" it will actually relegate OSV users into a much smaller area which will endanger riders

and other recreational users. The potential added congestion will also limit enjoyment and remove access.  OSV

users have shown to be responsible and respectful on the land in which they operate their vehicles. The bottom

line is there are no issue with the current usage guidelines and they should be left as they are.   

 

Respectfully,

 

-Alex Gillihan


